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May 10th, 2019 

MATT BAKKER SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 
Established 1992 

THE QUALITY CONTROL COUNCIL OF CANADA 
 
I am pleased to announce that the Quality Control Council (QCC) is once again providing 
scholarships, of up to $2,500.00, for 2019. The Matt Bakker Scholarships were created, in 1992, 
in honour of an Executive founding member of the QCC, Matt Bakker.  Brother Bakker worked 
tirelessly on behalf of the all unionized members and their families and is credited with aiding in 
unionizing the Nondestructive Testing and Heat Treatment Industries. 
 
Scholarship eligibility is limited to QCC members’ dependent children who, are high school 
seniors and, will be entering their first year of a diploma or degree program, at any accredited 
college or university, in the fall of 2019.  
 
Note: QCC members with children with special circumstances should contact us directly for 
available sponsorship opportunities.  
 
Scholarships will be awarded based on the following: 

 

1. Essay response; 
2. Academic achievement (provide confirmation of marks to date/transcripts); 
3. Extracurricular activities and other school activities; 
4. Volunteerism, and 
5. Career goals. 

 
Candidates are required to send the detailed information above, along with a 1500 - 2000 words 
essay on the following topic: 

 
"Why are new pipelines so important to the future success of the Oil and Gas industry and the 
Canadian Economy? “Please explain. 
 
To: QCC of Canada office by July 30, 2019. 

Matt Bakker Scholarship 
442 Gilmour Street 
Ottawa – ON   K2P 0R8 
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While the candidates’ personal documents will remain “private and confidential”, all the essays 
submitted become the property of the QCC and the QCC reserves the right to publish or post the 
essays, along with the candidates’ names, in any manner the QCC sees fit. 
 
Recipients will be required to provide a copy of their acceptance letter from an accredited 
college or university and confirmation of registration. Should the student fail to complete 
registration to a recognized college or university for the fall session (2019), the scholarship 
award must be returned no later than October 15th, 2019.  If a scholarship is returned, it will not 
be awarded for that year. 
 
Fraternally, 
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